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7 July 2016  
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Our Leaver’s Assembly for Year 6 will take place on Thursday 21 July at 9:15am until 10:00am.  This is a very special 
occasion for your child, the school and especially yourselves. We very much hope to see all of you in the school hall. 
 
After the assembly, to celebrate the achievements of our year 6 children, we will be taking them by coach to Rush 
Trampoline Park. We will return to school by 12.30 pm to enable them to have a picnic lunch at school. Please could 
you pop in to the office to sign up for providing food for the picnic? This will need to be delivered to school on the 
morning of the assembly by 11:30am. We are catering for 18 children. 
 
School uniform must be worn to school but a change of clothes should be brought in for the visit to the trampoline 
park. To enable your child to participate in the trampoline session you need to complete the waiver form on the 
Rush Trampoline Park website. This can be found at  https://www.rushuk.com/waiver This can only be done online 
so if you do not have access to a computer please come to the school office and we will help you complete the form. 
If you have ‘Rush’ socks or are able to borrow some then please bring them with you. 
 
If your child would like to get their school polo shirt signed on Thursday 21 July, please ensure that you send a shirt 
in that can be signed that is not the shirt they are wearing. Children will not be allowed to have shirts signed that 
they are wearing.  
 
Please return the attached slip by Tuesday 12 July. Thank you.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
Jonathan Meatyard 
 

 
Year 6 Leavers – Rush Trampoline Park – 21 July 2016 
 
I give permission for my child,  __________________________________________________ to travel to Rush 
Trampoline Park by coach and participate in an open trampoline session on Thursday 21 July 2016.  
 
Signed: ______________________________________________________ Date: __________________ 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
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